
   

 

NOTICE 

Texas PRIMA 

November 13-16 
 

 

 

Texas PRIMA 

Hello all.  Some of you might have already received an email from Texas PRIMA 
about their upcoming annual conference in Frisco.  Regardless, we encourage you
to consider attending the conference.  Note that it’s right around the corner –
November 13-16.  For those not familiar with Texas PRIMA, it is an educational
organization related to risk management for public entities throughout
Texas.  Whether you’re involved in the details or have overall responsibility for risk
management, you’ll find educational opportunities that are fitting for you and the
opportunity to connect with others to exchange information.  To learn more, visit 
the Texas PRIMA website at www.texasprima.org. 
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